ey

Georgetown Branch Red Cross presment EI Lloyd (Ieft) and past presment Frank Giffin had the
duty of unveiling the 1998 United Way campaign target of $240,000 at the recent luncheon at
North Halton Golf Course, to kick off the campalgn

Halton Hills United Way sets
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campaign target of $240,000

By Lisa TALLYN
Staff Writer

he goal for the 1998 Halton Hills

United Way Campaign has been set at

$240,000— an increase of $15,000 over
last year’s target.

The announcement of this year’s goal was
‘made at a recent campaign kickoff luncheon at
North Halton Golf and Country Club.

Halton Hills United Way executive director
Kathleen Hayward said meeting the gmal will
be “a challenge,” and, as it has been in the
past, the amount needed by the agencies fund-
ed by United Way outweighs what the organi-
zation can provide. Last year’s campaign,
which met the target, brought in $225,000.

The United Way of Halton Hills funds 19
different agencies including partner agency
The Canadian Red Cross Society-Halton Hills
branch, Big Brothers and Big Sisters of Halton,
Canadian Mental Health Association, the
Halton chapter of the Multiple Sclerosis
Society of Canada, Halton branch of Victorian
Order of Nurses, Georgetown Parent-Child
Centre, Grace House Inc., Halton Hills
Community Support and Information, Halton
‘Recovery House and North Halton Literacy
Guild.

'Hayward said that last year 12,725 local res-
idents were helped by agencies funded by the
United Way of Halton Hills.

- While canvassers have the entire month of

October to collect money from area residents,

Membership now at 300

bhtz week begins Monday.

To kick off blitz week Halton Hills

Community Support and Information has

organized blitz nights with meals for the can-

vassers before they go out and knock on doors.

After canvassing they will be treated to coffee
-and dessert. In Acton the blitz night will be

held tomorrow (Monday) at Trinity United

Church, and on Tuesday in Georgetown it will

be at Halton Hills Community Support and
Information.

Acton and central Georgetown residents
can expect to see a canvasser on the door
sometime throughout the month while resi-
dents in south and north Georgetown will
receive pledge envelopes in the mail.
Canvassers are still required in Acton and

Georgetown. In Acton call Heather Ferguson

at 853-1691 or in Georgetnwn call the Red
Cross at 877-5233.

Hayward said “the trend is moving away”
from door-to-door canvassing because so

many people are giving to the United Way

through their workplace. Last year’s residen-
tial campaign brought in $25,000 to the Halton
Hills United Way campaign. She urges all local

residents who donate to the United Way at

their workplace to “please designate your dol-
lars to your home community.”

Hayward said this year the United Way is
offering area residents the opportunity to donate
monthly using a pre-authorized payment plan
or the Bell Advantage 1-900 phone service. A
$25 donation can be made by calling 1-900-565-
7025, and $50 by calling 1-900-565-7050. '

Council approves funding
for Seniors Centre expansion

alton Hills council unanimously
approved funds to allow the
Georgetown Semmra Centre to

expand this month.

Membership at the centre has grown

rapidly— to more than 800 at last count—

| and that has resulted in cramped quarters
at the building located in The Indoor Mall,
318 Guelph St.

However, due to the vacancy of the
Georgetown Salvation Army, space has
become available in the mall, and the
owner, Lenbro Holding Ltd., is giving the
centre first right of refusal.

Based on a cost-sharing arrangement of

50/50 with the seniors’ assocation, the extra
space will cost about $820 a month. This
money 1is available in the-town’s current

‘operating budget for the centre.

The approximately 900 sq. ft. additional

space will accommodate the seniors’ need

for a quiet room to conduct meetings,
instructional classes, computer claSSES and

private consultations.

This will be the second time since the
centre opened 1995, that is has expanded.
The average daily attendance at the centre
in 1997-98 was 113 people. |
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HAS THE PERFECT ENDING FOR
YOUR THANKSGIVING DINNER!

Impress your family and guests with a decadent slice of our

White and Dark; Hazelnut - Mocha; or Simply Chocolate

cake.We offer a traditional European - style Sacher Torte and a
|| sinfully delicious Truffle Torte. Our pastry chef says “My Dark
|® Chocolate Mousse or White Chocolate Mousse will rate as one af
|| your most enjoyable dessert sensations ever!”
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’I‘O GUARANTEE THIS I]FFER 'PLEASE CALL AND PLACE YOUR ORDER
NO LATER THAN NGQN ON TUESDAY, OCTOBER 6TH.

~ “Qur In-stock Cakes Serve 8 - 10 people”.
For larger cakes, please call by NOON on MONDAY OCT. 5TH.

We thank you for your patronage
Craig & Anne Johuston

Thanksgiving Hostess Gifts handmade using

only the FINEST BELGIAN CHOCOLATE.

N e 091702-1801

Flemt-:mher to visit our web site at www.toronto. cnrn."rmhardsﬁ

YOUNG’S PHARMACY & HOMECARE

AND

I\/Iedlcal Centre Pharmacy

present their Healthcare Seminar on:

Your Medicines And You '

_ Thursday October 15,1998 ]
Young’s Pharmacy and Homecare Seminar Room §

T
et

e Thié is another in a series of free health care clinics presented by
Young's Pharmacy & Homecare and Medical Centre Pharmacy pharmacists .

Evening format: - Program 7:30 - 9:30 PM
" . -Lecture information session
- Refreshments
- Demonstrations and question and answer period -

Call'877--2;71'1 for information and registration.
Please register early to confirm your seat

Nnvember 12
November 19

Next Evenmgs Dlabetes for persons using insulin
Diabetes far persons not using insulin

5 FINGERS &

1 PROMISING CAREER

 You can lose a lot more than vour licence drinking and driving.
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